CITY OF GRAND HAVEN
519 WASHINGTON AVENUE
GRAND HAVEN, MICHIGAN

LACK OF QUORUM NOTICE
FOR THE HUMAN RELATIONS COMMISSION

Please take notice that no business will take place at the Human Relations
Commission Meeting scheduled for September 26, 2024 at 5:30 p.m. due to a lack of
quorum.

For more information regarding this notice, please contact Assistant City Manager Tim
Price at 616-847-4888 or tprice@grandhaven.org.

Maria Boersma
City Clerk

DATED: September 27, 2024
POSTED: September 27, 2024



